
Summer 1 Term

Nursery News
Friday 16th April – Urdu Day
Friday 23rd April – St. Georges Day

This term in Nursery our topic is “Dig, Dig, Dig”. The books we will be focusing on  are “Jaspers 
Beanstalk” and “The Very Hungry Caterpillar”.  We will be outside lots, exploring our surroundings, 
focusing on nature and how things grow.

We will be working with our new children, settling them into our rules and routines. We will continue 
to encourage independence, sharing and turn-taking.  The children are enjoying taking on different 
jobs at tidy up time and know the importance of keeping Nursery tidy.

The children will continue listening to stories.  They will be encouraged to join in with familiar parts 
of the story, as well as talking about what they can see in the pictures.  We will also be doing lots of 
mark making and drawing and asking the children to tell us about their marks/pictures/writing. 

During this half term we will be looking at size and length and measuring the children.  We will 
continue practising counting out amounts and we will also be looking for shapes in our environment.

 
 

Please be reminded that all items of clothing, 
water bottles and book bags must be labelled 
with your child’s name. This helps us to return 
any lost items to their owners.

RemindersUpcoming Events

Personal, Social and Emotional

Literacy

Maths

Please remember to check your child's account 
regularly. 

Tapestry

This term we are learning…


